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New Director Appointed to Dakota County Health Department 

 

As of April 5th, 2021, the Board of Health along with the Commissioners of Dakota County hired 

Kevin Blosch as the new health director of Dakota County Health Department. Blosch’s most 

recent work history includes directing a long-term health care facility in Sergeant Bluff, IA as well 

as managing personnel for CenturyLink.  Blosch is also a veteran of the United States Army and 

served in Desert Shield/Storm.  

“I appreciate the opportunity to work in such a fantastic community. I am eager to start building 

relationships throughout the diverse population here with the focus on public health and safety.” 

-Kevin Blosch 
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